
 
 

Hello Union members, 
 
My name is Gary Evans, and I am running for Local 32 vice president. I am 
currently working for Alaska Airlines, on the line, in San Francisco. I started 
in aircraft maintenance in the Air Force. I have been an AMFA 
representative for 3 years and in San Francisco for 5 years and love what I 
do for AMFA and the membership. I am a dedicated member of this 
association and understand the value of working collaboratively to achieve 
the best possible outcome for all members. I hope to engage and 
encourage more members to be active in AMFA to preserve the benefit that 
we have earned. with open dialogue and discussion for all. It is my sincere 
desire to serve as the Local 32 vice President to work hard for all of us. 
 
Thank you. 
Gary Evans 


